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March 13, 1957

Dear Mr. Pearsons

We hope the above suggestions will be of some
help.

Sincerely,

GOS/j
P.S. Remember me to Dr. Staff

Mr. Harold Pearson 
Serologic laboratory 
Division of laboratories 
State Office Building 
Providence 2, Rhode Island

Genevieve 0. Stuart, 
Senifir Serologist

Miss Genevieve Stout, of the V. D„ Research 
Laboratory, Chamblee, Georgia, was here today and told 
me that you were having a little difficulty in obtaining 
Gum Acacia.

She also said that you were having some difficulty 
in reading Hinton tests. We strongly suggest that these 
tests be read under fluorescent lights. Many hospital 
technicians have had difficulty when they tried to read 
the test by daylight.

■ '

We purchase Gum Acacia, USP, #1 Powdered, in 
one-pound cans at $1.11 per pound from McKesson Robbins, 
385 Summer Street, Boston, f&ssachusetts. The product 
is put up by the S. V. Penick. Company.


